QUESTIONS/ANSWERS

1. There are trees marked with ribbon in the area of this path. Do these trees fall under clearing
and grubbing or are they marked with ribbon for a different reason?

These were trees that were marked by FRMP as trees to keep.

2. s all the debris remaining on the ground from the previous clearing to be removed by the
contractor?

Yes.

3. Interms of clearing, there is no indication on the plan sheets where the existing vegetation is
relative to the path. For instance, along the fence row from approx. station 120+00 to 128+00,
there is no way to tell how far off the existing vegetation the path will be. This information may
be necessary when considering the clearing and grubbing number on the project.

The path is approximately 50 ft. — 80 ft. west of the east Moraine property line in this area. The
alignment is outside of the brush/tree covered area. There should be minimal clearing/grubbing
in this area.

4. Response to angled 15” pipe:

The pipe alighment across Soldiers Home-West Carrollton is designed to convey both the post-
construction BMP swales and roadside ditches to the existing culvert under the roadway.

5. This project has a completion of 90 days, an estimated start date of 7/10/18, and the
“Endangered Bat Habitat Removal” note. Unless there are no trees to remove, this project

cannot begin until after the September 30 date listed in the “bat note”. Please advise.

No bat trees.



